Dear Applicant
POST OF:  ADVICE SUPPORT ADMINISTRATION WORKER
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the above post.

You will find enclosed an application form together with a job description, personal specification and guidance notes to help you complete the application form.

In determining which applicants will be interviewed, the decision panel will have regard to applicants who best fit the personal specification so it is important for you to use this as a guide when completing the application form.

All staff are required to complete a basic disclosure.

If you have not received a response from us within 5 days of the closing date then unfortunately you have not been selected for interview on this occasion.

We regret that we are unable to acknowledge receipt of completed application forms unless a stamped addressed envelope is enclosed with your application.

Please return your completed application form to the above address, marking the envelope “Confidential – Job Application” – FAO Mary Kinninmonth, Director.

We look forward to receiving you completed application by 5pm on the closing date of
31st July 2015
Yours sincerely

Tracy McNally

Operations Manager
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